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16th December 2019



Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have recently been made aware of an app called ‘UNICO LIVE’ which is designed for young people to upload videos of themselves performing, singing and dancing etc. It has come to our attention that there is inappropriate content on the platform, which does not appear to be monitored, thus posing significant risks to children and young people. Below is some helpful information about the key features of the app, risks and what we can do to keep our children safe online. 

Key features:
● Users can publicly live-stream themselves or share a screen with another person.
● Users can chat, share gifts (of monetary value) and subscribe to be notified of future live streams.
● Users can use stickers and filters to customise their stream.
● Viewers can send love, and share gifts of monetary value.

Risks:
● High levels of engagement from adults instructing children to engage in inappropriate activities.
● Each live stream has a message stating that streams are moderated 24hrs a day, but there was no evidence of moderation despite being open and public.
● There does not appear to be any reporting function.

As always, the children’s safety is extremely important to all of us and we must do whatever we can to help protect them when online. Please remember to remain attentive to your children’s online activity and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards,
Miss Daniels
(E-Safety Lead) 
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